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To the Parents/Guardians of Ninth Grade Students: August 2024

We are thrilled to welcome your child as they begin their high school journey at Connetquot High School.

Our team is excited and eager to support and work with your child over the next few years. We look

forward to meeting the Class of 2028 and hope the students are returning to school with excitement and

enthusiasm as they start their high school experience.

To help with your child’s transition, we will begin with our 9th Grade Orientation on Tuesday, August

27th, from 9:00 am to 11:00 am. Parents are welcome to stay to hear from our Community Liaison

Officer Fernandez and learn and ask questions from the high school administration.

Orientation will take place in the high school auditorium. The orientation will conclude at 11:00 am. The

purpose of the orientation is to help our incoming students and parents acclimate to their new school

culture, meet the administration and upperclassmen, tour the building, and ask questions. We aim to

foster positive growth in our students and help them develop a positive self-image as members of the

Connetquot High School community.

To achieve this mission, 9th Grade Orientation will include the following goals:

● Meet and Greet of High School Administration

● Becoming Familiar with the Building and Facilities

● Introduction to High School

● Clubs/Extracurricular Activities

● School Culture/Community Liaison Officer Fernandez

After attending orientation, we hope our 9th graders will continue to grow as Connetquot students who

value honesty, integrity, and efficacy, have a love of learning, become real thinkers, and are ready to make

their mark as freshmen at Connetquot High School. Ninth Grade Orientation is a crucial part of every

student's development and transition into the high school environment, and we hope every student will

attend!

Best regards,

CHS Administrative Team

Michael A. Moran, Michelle Laux, Joseph A. Modica, Lauren Neckin and Mark D. Sidman

@CHSPrincipal_ @AP_CHS_

http://www.ccsdli.org

